
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers and Members 

 
  

Concert Arrangements for the Summer Term – Friday 28th June. 
 
I am pleased to inform you about arrangements for the forthcoming concert.  
 
Date:                                  Friday 28th June 
Venue:                               Litherland High School, Sterrix Lane, Litherland. L21 0DB. 
Pupils Arrive by:              7.30 pm   
Concert Starts:                 8.00 pm   
Concert Ends:                  9.00 pm  (approx.) 
Concert Attire:                 All black  
 
   
Please note that transport to and from the venue is the sole responsibility of 
parents/carers.    
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 

 
 
  Date:                       6th June 2024      
  Please contact: Mr Stuart Brown 
  Contact Number: 0151 934 3933 
                                07929 742628 
  Email:  music.service@sefton.gov.uk   
  www.skymusichub.com 
 

 
To: Members of:   Sefton Youth Jazz 
Orchestra, Songwriters, Junior Wind, Sefton 
Wind Band and Sefton Winds 

 

 

  

    
  
 The Atkinson  
 Lord Street  
 Southport  
 PR8 1DB 
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Tickets  
Tickets are free and are available from Eventbrite and are on a first come first served 
basis.  
Please limit to 2 tickets per family. (Information for Eventbrite – website link). 
 
Parking 
School car park – Free. 
 
Consent Form 
Please sign and return the attached Consent Form to me by16th June. 
  
Thank you for your continued support.  If you have any queries, please contact me.  
  
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Stuart Brown 
Music Service Manager 
Mobile 07929 742628 
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CONSENT FORM  
Sefton Youth Jazz Orchestra, Songwriters, Junior Wind, Sefton Wind Band and Sefton Winds 

 
 

 
 

Friday 28th June 
Litherland High School 

8pm 
 

 
I hereby give consent for (name below) to attend the above concert. 
 
(Members Name in Full – Please print) 
 
 
 
 
 
Signed: Parent/Carer: 
 
 
 
 
Date: 
 
 
 
Emergency Contact Number: 
 
 
 
 
 

Please return to Music Centre by 16th June.  
or scan/email to music.service@sefton.gov.uk. 


